

CITY OF MANITOWOC

WISCONSIN, USA

www.manitowoc.org

March 16, 2022

TO:

Mayor and Common Council

FROM:

Board of Public Works

SUBJECT:

2022 Concrete Slab Replacement Program, Project #WS-22-11

Dear Mayor and Common Council:

At the March 9, 2022 Board of Public Works meeting, the Board met to receive bids for 2022 Concrete Slab Replacement Program, Project #WS-22-11. City Clerk reported having received one (1) e-bids. Same was opened and accepted online through Quest, and is as follows:

Name

Bid Bond

Base Bid

Vinton Construction Company

Bid Bond

\$136,353.44

"Moved by City Attorney McDaniel, seconded by Alderperson Reckelberg and unanimously carried to refer the bid to the Director of Public Infrastructure for tabulation and recommendation. Ayes, 7. Nays, none."

Very Truly Yours,

MACKENZIE REED-KADOW

Secretary Board of Public Works